
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 14th October 2022 

This week we have been learning all about our families!  

We have had such a lovely week learning all about our own families as well as our teachers and friends. 

To introduce our topic, we read ‘Mr Large in Charge’ and had spoken about who is in his family which led 

on to a big discussion about the people in our family.  

On Wednesday, we looked at different family trees and even looked at Miss Smith’s family tree! We 

found out that she had a big sister! We then had to work out who’s family tree it was using the 

pictures to help us. Miss Smith was very impressed with our work!  

During busy time, we have been drawing our own family to put up in our ‘Family Gallery’. Thank you to all 

of you who have sent photos in. We have been printing them off as they come through and encouraging 

the children to tell their peers the people in the photo. They have been lovely to see 😊 Please keep 

sending them in if you have not done so already to add them to our display.  

Next week is the last week before half term!! We will be rounding our topic of by reading lots of 

stories around ‘Magical Me’ and having more fun!  

Star of the Week: 

Each week we will have 3 Stars of the Week, 

one from each session. Here are our first star 

of the weeks for the year!  

Jellyfish (all day children): Robin for always 

trying his best during carpet time.  

Dolphins (morning children): Malachi for 

always following our Golden Rules and 

contributing his wonderful ideas during our 

carpet sessions.  

Whales (afternoon children): Beatrix for 

always following the Golden Rules and being 

kind, helpful and a great role model to her 

peers. 

Well done to all our Stars of the Weeks for 

this week. We cannot wait to see what 

adventures you get up too!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Books we have read this half term… 


